
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2023 

   

Question (1) Can he confirm whether there are scheduled works for the 

recobbling or reconstruction in 2023/24 of the setted streets 

along Lawnmarket and Victoria Street? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If not, can he confirm when these streets may be scheduled 

for repair? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If maintenance works are planned, what measures in the 

reinstatement will the administration take to ensure those 

who cycle or push prams and buggies can do so safely. Is 

there an ambition to introduce sections of small smooth 

strips with flat-topped cobbles, for example? 

Answer (3)  

 
 


